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Question No. 95 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2008: 
Please advise of any projects in Tasmania under the Community Crime Prevention Program or 
Safer Suburbs Plan that were committed to and are now not proceeding? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The then Minister for Justice and Customs determined the award of grants under Round 5 of the 
National Community Crime Prevention Program in September 2007.  Grants were awarded to six 
Tasmanian projects: 

 Bethlehem House Homeless Men's Assistance Centre Inc 

 Clarence City Council 

 Glenorchy City Council 

 Huon Valley Community and Youth Club Inc 

 Launceston City Council 

 Salvation Army (Tasmania) Property Trust 

All of these grants are proceeding. 

No Tasmanian grants have yet been awarded under Safer Suburbs. 
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